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Chairman and committee members, 

I have read some real whoppers in my day SB 949 takes the cake for absurdness. 

$10,000,000 to create a project to supplement existing programs to make them run 

better, is complete nonsense. There are no guideline on how to incorporate 

Commercial and residential units, other than "environmentally sustainable practices 

during the construction of the development" . SB 949 has all the goody two shoes 

written all over it. It appears to be just another grab of taxpayer money out of the 

general fund that only helps the city of Portland. 

Please use our money wisely! 

Thank you 


